
Date 25/8/22 

Deptt of EEE- BPIT 

 

Notice 

 

All  All faculty/ staff,  EEE Deptt. 

 

The new academic session is going to commence from 12.09.22 for second to final 

year students. Keeping this in view, all faculty members and lab staff are requested 

to make the necessary preparations. Lab In-charges should ensure that labs are in 

proper order. Any requirement related to lab equipment, and repairs like in furniture, 

electric related, in window, should be presented immediately.   

  

(Dr. Peeyush Pant- HoD) 

  Via WA to all EEE faculty/ staff (due to summer vacations) 

 


